% Rotary International

Tustin-Santa Ana Rotary Club

May 17, 2016
Dear Maria Rosales,

Thank you so much for your application and interviewing with our committee.
The interviewers were very happy to get to know you better.

We are pleased to tell you that you will be receiving $1000.00 from the Tustin-
Santa Ana Rotary to go toward your future education while you are attending Santa
Ana College.

We would like you and your parents to please join us for lunch at the Tustin
Ranch Golf Course on Thursday, June 2, 12:00 —1:30. At that time we will
present you with a check. Any additional guests (other than your parents) are
welcome but will have to pay $25.00 for lunch. Due to our lengthy program, [ am
asking that any comments by you be kept to 2 minutes or less.

Please RSVP to me at (714) 544-7709 on or before Wednesday, May 25th, to
let me know who will be attending this awards luncheon.

Again, congratulations on all your wonderful accomplishments, and the best of
luck to you as you venture out into your new avenues of education.

Sincerely,

Gerald Uust
Gerald Aust
Scholarship Chairman

P. O. Box 14, Tustin, California 92781
(714) 539-0251 — Fax: (714) 539-2980

Website: www.rotarvtustin-santaana.org




% Rotary International

Tustin-Santa Ana Rotary Club

May 17,2016
Dear Rodrigo Sandoval,

Thank you so much for your application and interviewing with our committee.
The interviewers were very happy to get to know you better.

We are pleased to tell you that you will be receiving $1000.00 from the Tustin-
Santa Ana Rotary to go toward your future education while you are attending
California State University Fullerton.

We would like you and your parents to please join us for lunch at the Tustin
Ranch Golf Course on Thursday, June 2, 12:00 —1:30. At that time we will
present you with a check. Any additional guests (other than your parents) are
welcome but will have to pay $25.00 for lunch. Due to our lengthy program, I am
asking that any comments by you be kept to 2 minutes or less.

Please RSVP to me at (714) 544-7709 on or before Wednesday, May 25th, to
let me know who will be attending this awards luncheon.

Again, congratulations on all your wonderful accomplishments, and the best of
luck to you as you venture out into your new avenues of education.

Sincerely,

Gerald Uust
Gerald Aust
Scholarship Chairman

P. O. Box 14, Tustin, California 92781
(714) 539-0251 — Fax: (714) 539-2980

Website: www.rotarytustin-santaana.org




Rotary International

Tustin-Santa Ana Rotary Club

May 17, 2016

Dear Serena Ly,

Thank you so much for your application and interviewing with our committee.
The interviewers were very happy to get to know you better.

We are pleased to tell you that you will be receiving $1000.00 from the Tustin-
Santa Ana Rotary to go toward your future education while you are attending Yale
University.

We would like you and your parents to please join us for lunch at the Tustin
Ranch Golf Course on Thursday, June 2, 12:00 —1:30. At that time we will
present you with a check. Any additional guests (other than your parents) are
welcome but will have to pay $25.00 for lunch. Due to our lengthy program, I am
asking that any comments by you be kept to 2 minutes or less.

Please RSVP to me at (714) 544-7709 on or before Wednesday, May 25th, to
let me know who will be attending this awards luncheon.

Again, congratulations on all your wonderful accomplishments, and the best of
luck to you as you venture out into your new avenues of education.

Sincerely,

Cerald Aust
Gerald Aust
Scholarship Chairman

P. O. Box 14, Tustin, California 92781
(714) 539-0251 — Fax: (714) 539-2980

Website: www.rotarvtustin-santaana.ore




% Rotary International

Tustin-Santa Ana Rotary Club

May 17, 2016

Dear Marco Piedrola,

Thank you so much for your application and interviewing with our committee.
The interviewers were very happy to get to know you better.

We are pleased to tell you that you will be receiving $1000.00 from the Tustin-
Santa Ana Rotary to go toward your future education while you are attending
California State University Fullerton.

We would like you and your parents to please join us for lunch at the Tustin
Ranch Golf Course on Thursday, June 2, 12:00 —1:30. At that time we will
present you with a check. Any additional guests (other than your parents) are
welcome but will have to pay $25.00 for lunch. Due to our lengthy program, I am
asking that any comments by you be kept to 2 minutes or less.

Please RSVP to me at (714) 544-7709 on or before Wednesday, May 25th, to
let me know who will be attending this awards luncheon.

Again, congratulations on all your wonderful accomplishments, and the best of
luck to you as you venture out into your new avenues of education.

Sincerely,

Gerald ust
Gerald Aust
Scholarship Chairman

P. O. Box 14, Tustin, California 92781
(714) 539-0251 — Fax: (714) 539-2980

Website: www.rotarvtustin-santaana.org




